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From reading this report it seems that there are several potential problems and it's evident that
human and environmental health are not protected. For example, copper is a known neurotoxin for
salmon. Whatcom Creek has been a salmon-bearing creek since time immemorial. Nobody's health
is protected in the Pacific Northwest so long as the salmon are dying. It seems critical that instead
of imagining that the copper contamination may not be a problem, that we act very quickly to make
sure it is not a problem. Monitoring a toxic waste site over twenty years while doing nothing about
it is embarrassing at best, deadly at worst. This is the state and the city's problem. The state and the
city need to fix it AT ANY COST.


